
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: March-14-14 8:04 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2012-0459 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
I believe a rate increase of this magnitude is outrageous.  
I know supply and demand change things - but I will never see a wage increase of that amount 
and basic living necessities to low and middle income families are difficult enough. These types 
of increases could lead to people having to choose between lights/food/clothing for their children 
or being able to keep their families warm.  
40% is ridiculous - think again please.  

Name: Lindsay Frechette  

Address:   
 

Email:  

Phone:  

Fax: 0 

Company:  
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